Postal services to Indonesia subject
to delay

Hongkong Post announced today (January 6) that, as advised by the postal
administration of Indonesia, due to the impact of flooding, mail delivery
services (including Speedpost) to the areas with the postcodes of 10XXX,
11IXXX, 12XXX, 13XXX, 14XXX, 15XXX, 160XX, 164XX, 170XX and 405XX are subject
to delay.
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